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NOM1 Notice of Motion No. 1 submitted by Cr Hannan on 23 March 2016 regarding 
Appin Road 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That a report come to Council on the accidents on Appin Rd regarding the place, 
conditions and causes. 
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NOM2 Notice of Motion No. 2 submitted by Cr Hannan on 6 April 2016 regarding 
legislation and people's right to protest 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That council write to the state government expressing our concern over legislation 
regarding people's right to protest in an appropriate manner. 
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NOM3 Notice of Motion No. 3 submitted by Cr Landow on 7 April 2016 regarding the 
Local Poultry Industry 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That in relation to recent representations from the local poultry industry: 
 
1. It be noted that it is Council’s long standing position to suspend enforcement 

action for non-compliance with a Development Consent upon lodgement of a 
Modified Application to amend the consent requirements. 

2. A program of consultation be arranged with representatives from the local 
poultry growers group to inform Council of the challenges facing the industry. 

3. A program of consultation be arranged with the broader community to inform 
Council of their concerns relating to poultry farm operations. 

4. A report be prepared for a future Council meeting regarding this issue and the 
outcomes of the consultation initiatives. 
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NOM4 Notice of Motion No. 4 submitted by Cr Hannan on 14 April 2016 regarding 
policing issues in Warragamba 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

That Council write to the NSW Minister for Justice and Police, The Hon. Troy Grant 
MP, requesting information about the short and long term plans for policing in 
Warragamba including the departments future strategic direction for policing in our 
shire.  This letter should reflect the concerns of the Community of Warragamba and 
the concerns from other Wollondilly residents about the perceived loss of policing 
resources over recent years, the reduction in hours police stations in Wollondilly are 
manned, perceived reduction in numbers of officers allocated to our shire and the 
availability of police officers to attend to crime related issues across the shire.  A 
copy of the letter should also be sent to Local Member seeking support to obtain the 
information. 

 
 


